
 
News Release  

 

Notice regarding Changes in Executive Officers  

 
March 10, 2022 – Sekisui House, Ltd. ("the Company") announces that the Board of Directors passed a 

resolution at the meeting held today to change its Executive Officers. 

 

1. Promoted Executive Officers (Effective as of April 1, 2022) 

Managing Officer Masaru Noma Currently, Executive Officer 

      Research & Development Headquarters 

Managing Officer Takehisa Yanagi Currently, Executive Officer 

      General Manager of International Business Department 

 
2. New Executive Officer (Effective as of April 1, 2022) 

Executive Officer Yoshio Ichikawa Currently, Operations Officer 

      General Manager of Chubu Daini Sales Administration 

       Headquarters 

Executive Officer Toru Tsuji Currently, Operations Officer 

      Senior Deputy General Manager of International  

Business Department 

Executive Officer Hiroaki Takahama Currently, Operations Officer 

      Sekisui House US Holdings, LLC CEO  

Executive Officer Hiroaki Yoshida Currently, Operations Officer 

      General Manager of Platform House Promotion 

 Department 

Executive Officer Norio Adachi Currently, Operations Officer 

Chief Manager of CX Design Office, Communication 

Design Department 

Executive Officer Masahiro Kikuchi Currently, Operations Officer 

      General Manager of Accounting Department 

 

3. Retiring Executive Officers (Effective as of March 31, 2022) 

Executive Officer Masayoshi Ishi Currently, Executive Officer 

      Senior Manager of External Affairs Department 

 

*** *** *** 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Mr. Atsushi Yoshida 

Executive Officer, Chief Manager of Investor Relations Department 

Sekisui House, Ltd. 

Email: info-ir@qz.sekisuihouse.co.jp 


